
Conservation
Object ID 5

Heading First Inspection

Entry
All parts had been sorted ready for cleaning and it was found that the main bearings were not useable. A spare new set of
bearings had arrived with the engine and these were taken to CEGELEC in Swansea for machining. Both rods and pistons
were removed from the block for cleaning and then replaced

Entry Date 2003-03-28


